From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 12 April 2017 11:43
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00837/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:42 AM on 12 Apr 2017 from Dr Patricia Clissold.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Part Land On The North East Side Of Gavray Drive Bicester 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Residential development of up to 180 dwellings to include affordable housing, public open space, localised land remodelling, compensatory flood storage and structural planting 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Dr Patricia Clissold

	
	

	Address:
	10 Woodpecker Close, Bicester, Oxfordshire OX26 6WY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Now that the illustrative master plan has been uploaded in 
http://npa.cherwell.gov.uk/AnitePublicDocs/08909745.pdf for the east side, we have only up to 26/04/2017 to make a comment. Has the two applications now been merged without any warning or publicity? It now means that we have only 14 days instead of 21 to enter any objections to the development on the east side. I cannot see any changes made to the east side since the one application was split into two. Has 15/00038/SO been amalgamated with 15/00837/OUT. If so, why was it not announced by emailing interested parties? Does the CDC consider that it has complied its own updated policy ESD11? I do not think that the two biodiversity offsetting documents are sufficient to fulfill the EIA obligations.


